
Nickalus Holmes 

;CORRESPONDENCE"^^M 
¡9/2/2025 
DOCUMENTING..08599^2025. 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 1:22 PM 
To: 'Mary Ward' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Rate increase 

Thank you. Your comments will be added to consumer correspondence in Docket 20250011-EI and forwarded to the 
Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Sincerely, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

— Original Message— 
From: Mary Ward cmaryward408@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 1:05 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Florida power and light! FPL 
Sent from my iPhone 

> On Sep 2, 2025, at 11:08 AM, Records Clerk <CLERK@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 
> 
> Good afternoon Ms. Ward 
> 
> Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. To make sure your comment is added to the correct 
docket, could you please provide me with the docket number or name of the utility company you are referring to? 
> 
>Thank you, 
> Nick Holmes 
> Commission Deputy Clerk II 
> Office of Commission Clerk 
> Florida Public Service Commission 
> 850-413-6770 
> 
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> PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

>- Original Message-
> From: Mary Ward cmaryward408@gmail.com> 
> Sent: Tuesday, September 2, 2025 12:00 PM 
> To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
> Subject: Rate increase 

> CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

> Please do not raise the rates! It is very hard to pay now! Seniors on a fixed income are barely scraping thru now! We 
have cut groceries down to the minimum and have no where else to cut!! 

> M Ward 
> Sent from my iPhone 
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